

BONNIE M. DUMANIS SAN DIEGO COUNTY DISTRICT ATTORNEY

September 28, 2012

Mary E. Lyons President University of San Diego 5998 Acala Park San Diego, California 92110

Dear Ms. Lyons:

I am writing to support the admissions application of Susumo Azano, Jr. I believe that he will make an immediate and positive contribution to the student body at the University of San Diego.

Susumo is a bright, energetic, compassionate and genuinely well-rounded young man. Susumo has volunteered annually with various charitable groups in impoverished areas in the state of Jalisco, Mexico, as well as supporting human and immigrant rights campaigns along the California – Mexico border.

As a Political Science major, Susumo has shown an active interest in government and politics and as a teenager he actively participated in political campaigns throughout Mexico.

Susumo is an exceptional student and individual, one that would contribute greatly to any program. I recommend him and wish him the very best in all future endeavors.

If I can be of further assistance please feel free to contact me directly at (619) 531-4114.

Kind regards,

BONNIE M. DUMANIS

San Diego County District Attorney